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Mining and Industrial Projects
Department of Planning and Infrastructure
GPO Box 39
Sydney NSW 2001

Edith M. van Oort
2 Fullerton Street
Stockton 2295

Attention; Mr. Nick Hall

Re project application number (SSD−4986)

Dear Sir,

l hereby lodge my objection, against the proposed application, by Incites Pivot, to
built stockpiles of ammonium nitrate next to the existing Orica site on Kooragang
Island and in very close proximity the CBD of Newcastle and its close by
residential suburbs.
An industrial accident could have catastrophic consequences, for thousands of
people, living / working or just being in the area, not even talking about the
International recognized Wetlands and the infrastructure damage to other industries
around Newcastle Harbour.
I understand, that there have been at least 24 documented explosions involving
ammonium nitrate worldwide.
The risks of it happening, may be small, but the consequences can be enormous
and certainly not worth that small risk.

Yours sincerely,

Edith M. van Oort
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